St. Andrew’s Kids’ Club
KIDS Newsletter

@ @ 22~ September 2023

Kids” Club has got off to a flying start this term and the children are
loving all the activities. We are getting outside as often as we can so that
we can be active. New boards games have been bought and the children
are learning how to play these. A firm favourite is still lego and dinosaurs!

Thank you for your patience with the booking and payment systems. Miss
Scott who works in the school office has been working hard to get this up
and running. There are always teething problems when new systems are put
in place. We are hoping it should make everything easier by using School

Spider.

Bookings and Payments

We will now be using School Spider to take new bookings and make
payments. You will receive invoices for your child on a half termly
basis. If you are using childcare vouchers, these can be uploaded

to School Spider and the value used to pay for the club your child

attends.

As before, payment is required in advance of your child attending
and you are paying for their space on the club. If we hold an
email address for you, you will have had an email detailing your

login details for School Spider.

If you are struggling with any of the above, please contact Miss
Scott.

Staffing
There are new Kids’ Club staff and most of them already work in
school. Below are some details. We currently have an advert out for

a Kids’ club manager and once someone is a.ppoi.n.ted we will share
these details.

In the meantime, you can always talk to staff when you drop off
and pick up. Any booking arrangements and payment queries need
to be made through the school office-Miss Scott will be happy to
help you.




My name is Carol
Mathewson. I have
worked at St.
Andrew’s school for 9
years as a lunchtime
welfare assistant. [
work at breakfast
club every morning.

My name is Wenlin
Xiong. I work at Kids
Club after school
each day. [ have lots

)

of experience of
working in Kids’
Clubs.

My name is Clare
Pope and I am also a
teaching assistant at
St. Andrew’s. I work
at Kids’ Club after
school on a Monday

and Tuesday.

My name is Jo Moran
and I am the school
cook. [ also work at

afterschool club on a
Monday, Wednesday

and Thursday.

My name is Sam
McDade and I am
also a teaching
assistant at St.
Andrew’s. I work at
Kids” Club after
school on a Monday

and Tuesday.

My name is Julia
Cartmel and I work in
the school kitchen.
The children see me
every day at school. I
also work at
afterschool club on a

Tuesday.




My Name is Mrs.
Greenwood and [ have
worked at St. Andrew’s
school as a teaching
assistant for 2| years.
I will be helping out
at breakfast club
sometimes.




